
Warren County Commissioners Public Hearing
July 24, 2024, 12:00 p.m.

Jackson Courtroom

Commissioner Kenneth Klakamp called the Public Meeting to order with Commissioner Tricia D. Durbin and 
Commissioner Daniel Glotz present.

Staff Present: Pamela Matve, Chief Clerk, Holly Wescott, Director of Finance, Meredith Ketcham, Adam McNeil, 
Zach Ickert, Andy O’Donnell, Kari Swanson, Nichole Eckman, David Creek, Warden Rusty Barr, Ryan Tipton, 
Mike Rogers, and Solicitor Nathaniel Schmidt 

Citizens Present: Josh Cotton (WTO), Karen & Roy Harvey, Allyson Henry, Jamie O’Donnell, Deb Barr, Michelle 
Gray, Missy Rogers, Danielle Flasher, and Jackie Palmer (ENN)

CDBG Request for Proposals for FY 2024 Allocation: Daniel Flasher stated that the county was allocated 
$237,278.00 in Community Development Block Grant funds for fiscal year 2024.

Today we are here to publicly announce that we are taking any requests for projects that fit the program.

She stated that 70% of the funds must benefit low to moderate-income households. Some of the projects are water 
and sewer line replacement and improvements, recreational facilities, street improvements etc.

Please, if you have a project, please get in touch with the county.

Public Comment : None

 The public hearing was closed at 12:04 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Approved:

Pamela J. Matve Daniel Glotz
Chief Clerk Warren County Commissioner




